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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:34 AM

To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road

Marcia don’t want to reschedule him.  Told him to go to Council because her recommendation 

won’t change even if he comes. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:48 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road 

 

I called him.  He would like it reduced, so should I just schedule him for 2 weeks from today?  -Racquel, 6-8573 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:38 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road 

 

Nope.   

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:37 PM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road 

 

Was it reduced at all?   

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:33 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road 

 

She approved the assessment bc it passed the half mark of the vacant bldg..  she spread over 5 

years. 

 

If he agrees with this we don’t need to reschedule. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:27 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Subject: RLH TA 16-543 - Fred Niaz, 651-206-8570, 847 Hudson Road 

 

Niaz just called.  He thought the hearing was sometime in the evening and wanted to know the time.  I told him it was at 

9:00 a.m. today.  He would like it to be rescheduled.  -Racquel, 6-8573 

 


